
 

 

Friday 6th May 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Creativity Workshop for Parents Thursday 23rd June 
 
We would like to invite you to a creativity workshop just for you!  We will be looking at how the 

process of creativity supports children’s learning and you will get the opportunity to experience 
the type of art and music activities the children experience on a weekly basis. 
 

This will take place on Thursday 23rd June in the Art Studio from 9.30am to 11.30am.  
Refreshments will be provided. There are limited spaces for 15 people, so it will be first come 
first served.  However, if it proves to be successful it will be repeated. 

 
So, if you fancy a morning of chat and mindful creativity, and some time just for yourself, 
please fill in the form below and respond by Friday 10th June.  You’ll be contacted to confirm 

your place.  If you aren’t selected this time round, you’ll be placed on a waiting list for the next 
event. 
 

https://forms.gle/4v7XQmsTUAfLmbLc7  
 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Kind regards, 

Midge and Nicky (Music and Art leads) 

 

https://forms.gle/4v7XQmsTUAfLmbLc7

